
 

 

 

AUGUST 22, 2014 

SECURITY ALERT 

UPS REVEALS DATA BREACH 
 
UPS is warning that subsidiary UPS Stores suffered a point-of-sale malware attack that 
compromised numerous card transactions over a seven-month period. All told, 51 of its U.S. 
franchised center locations across 24 states were infected, which may have resulted in 
attackers compromising customers' personal information and payment card details, including 
some Social Security and driver's license numbers, thus placing them at risk of identity theft and 
fraud. Two Tallahassee UPS stores are reported to have been affected.  
 
For more information on the breach, please click here. 

http://www.bankinfosecurity.com/ups-reveals-data-breach-a-7217

